URANTIA FOUNDATION 533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614



URANTIA BROTHERHOOD
533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

November 17, 1973

Dear URANTIA Friend:

Eighteen years have now passed since the birth of The URANTIA Book. In that short period more than 35,000 books have found their way into just about every part of our planet, bringing comfort, hope, and enlightenment to many soils. The number of books shipped has reached 750 a month, average. Inquiries by letter, telephone, and personal visit continue. Such growth is most gratifying to us all. Along with others who have so faithfully served, your support in the past has made all this possible, and we know you will want to continue being a part of this most important work.

As indicated on the pledge card, you may make your contribution to either the Foundation or the Brotherhood, or both. If you do not mark the allocation, it will be divided equally between the two. Should you for some reason not find it possible to use the pledge card, please feel free to contribute in any manner you can. We need your support regardless of the amount. Contributions are tax deductible.

Cordially yours,

President, URANTIA Foundation

President, URANTIA Brotherhood

The <u>URANTIA Foundation</u> (a non-profit trust) is the publisher of the book, and is concerned with copyrights, translations, the index, and the printing of The URANTIA Book.

The <u>URANTIA Brotherhood</u> (a non-profit fraternal organization) is concerned with selling the book, forming study groups, and disseminating the teachings.